
March 14, 2025 

Aloha KPPCS Families, 

We made it to the end of quarter three! Today we celebrated our school wide reading goals 
along with Pi Day, where students enjoyed eating pie, throwing pies at their teachers, visiting 
character booths, and reading stories with their older and younger buddies. Mahalo for your 
support in making this a fantastic day! 

Spring break is here! There will be no school from March 17th to March 21st. We look 
forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday, March 24th. 

Today marks the end of the third quarter, and report cards, along with parent-teacher 
conferences, are coming up soon. Stay tuned for more details. 

Shout-Outs: A big shout-out to Zemyna and Soren both in fourth grade for winning our weekly 
ticket drawing and showing Aloha values at school. We are so proud of our spectacular 
students! 

Open Enrollment/Re-Enrollment Reminder 

Applications are now open for the upcoming school year. Open enrollment ends on March 31st.  

●​ Preschool Enrollment: Applications received by March 31st will be included in the first 
lottery. Any received after this date will be added to the waitlist.  

●​ Kindergarten – 8th Grade Enrollment: Applications are now open! The lottery for each 
grade level will be held the first week of April 2025, with placement notifications sent on 
or after June 1, 2025.  

●​ For more details and to apply, visit our website: KPPCS 

Lunch Menu for the Week of March 24, 2025  

●​ Monday 3/24: Cheeseburger w/tater tots 
●​ Tuesday 3/25: Tonkatsu w/rice 
●​ Wednesday 3/26: NO SCHOOL 
●​ Thursday 3/27: Wing dings w/rice 
●​ Friday 3/28: Lasagna w/bread 

Upcoming Events 

●​ SPRING BREAK March 17 ~ March 21 
●​ Monday, March 24th: Governing Board Meeting @3:30pm      
●​ Wednesday, March 26th: Prince Kuhio Day NO SCHOOL 
●​ Monday, March 31st: Ag Work Day 

 

https://www.kppcs.org/enrollment


Ag Work Day 

The Agricultural Committee is planning a round two work day for our school pumpkin patch on 
Monday, March 31st 2:30-4pm after school. We're hoping to continue to weed whacking the 
cane grass and cultivate the soil for planting. If interested, please come on out to help support 
this agricultural project for our school, and bring any extra weed whackers, hedge trimmers etc. 
if available. Thanks and see you there! 

Mahalo for your continued support!  

KPPCS Administration 


